
INTRODUCING

With the blessing of His Eminence Metropolitan Nathanael of

Chicago, a new Pan-Orthodox Byzantine Choir is beginning in our

community! Directed by Reader Joseph Karos, the choir aims to glorify

God through the music of the Church. 

Including men and women from:

St. Mary’s Greek Orthodox Church

St. George Antiochian Orthodox Church

St. Elizabeth OCA Orthodox Church

St. George Greek Orthodox Church

Holy Trinity OCA Orthodox Church
Follow the choir on Instagram,

Facebook, and YouTube!


